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Stuart Road Primary  

Academy 

Newsletter 
Dates for your diary: 
Monday 16th December – Rock Steady Christmas Concert 2pm 
Wednesday 18th December – Christmas lunch for Fdn, Yr 1, 2 & 3 

Thursday 19th December – Christmas lunch for Yr 4, 5 & 6 
Friday 20th December – Last day of term – children may wear mufti  

Wednesday 8th January 2020 – Children return to school  

Monday 27th January – FDN&Yr6 Height & weight measurements (opt-out letter sent home) 

Mr Frame, Mrs Blake and all the staff would like to wish you a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New Year and thank you all for your support 

throughout the year! 

Christmas Lunches 
Wednesday 18th December FDN, 

Yrs 1,2 and 3 

Thursday 19th December – Yrs 

4,5 and 6 

If it is not your child’s 

allocated Christmas dinner 

day, there will be a packed 

lunch available for Keystage 1 

children and children entitled 

to a free school meal.  All 

other children must bring a 

packed lunch from home.  

After School Clubs 

You should have received a 

yellow letter containing details 

of all the after school clubs 

which TGS Coaching will be 

running in January 2020. We 

are hoping to allocate places 

very soon. There is a separate 

letter containing details 

regarding the Running Club, 

which has to be returned to 

enable a place to be allocated 

to your child. All club places 

will be reserved on a ‘first 
come first served basis’. 

 

Christmas Fayre 

Many thanks for all of your support at the Christmas 

Fayre last Friday and to those that joined us for carols 

in the courtyard afterwards. It was a lovely evening 

and we raised the fantastic total of £1218.15. 

This was the first fayre that our new Friends of Stuart 

Road had organised so a special thank you to them for 

all their hard work and organisation. 

Christmas Discos 

The children really enjoyed the school disco on 

Wednesday. Lots of great dance moves…. 

A total of £314.81 was raised on the evening. 

Thank you to the Friends who organised this event. 

Lost Property 

Our lost property bins are very full, please take a look 

in them if your child has “lost” an item of clothing. 

Please ensure all clothing is named to enable it to be 

returned quickly 


